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May 27, 2021 
 

Request for Proposals 21-02: 
Construction Management Services for  

SR57/ SR60 Construction Management for the Interchange 
Improvements Project 

NOTICE OF INTENT  
 
The San Gabriel Valley Council of Governments (SGVCOG) received four proposals in 
response to Request for Proposals No. 21-02: Construction Management Services for the 
SR57/ SR60 Interchange Improvements Project. 
 
Based on the rankings of the Technical Evaluation Committee (TEC) that reviewed the 
proposals and conducted interviews, staff will be recommending the selection of WSP 
USA Inc., to the SGVCOG’s Capital Projects and Construction Committee (Committee).  
 
The Committee is scheduled to take action on staff’s recommendations at its meeting on 
June 28, 2021. 
 
 
 

 
Tara Tignino 
Contracts Administrator 
 


